
You heard us right. For an entire week (April 16-24), the entrance fees to every national park in

the United States will be waived. Alcatraz, Rosie the Riveter, Pinnacles, Yosemite, Lassen, Muir

Woods, you name it! Here's what to know about planning your trip — including where to stay,

where to eat, and how to make the most of it.
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There's more than one way to fry a potato. In
fact, the Bay Area's coolest restaurants
are totally rebranding them — no longer just a
side dish, potatoes are the star. Here's where
to try Potatoes 2.0.

[partner]

Celebrate the art of documentary �lm at

the DocLands Documentary Film Festival.

Join us for a carefully curated program,

presented in-theater at the Smith Rafael

Film Center and online, May 5-11, 2022.

Tickets on sale now.

Do you have a favorite luxury, waterfront, or
romantic hotel on the Monterey Peninsula —
from Monterey/Carmel to Big Sur? We want
to know! Vote now to show them some love.

Winners will be announced in June 2022.
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[partner]

Want a truly engaging and rewarding

chance to make a di�erence in nature?

EcoXpeditions by Aquarium of the Bay are

specially curated conservation adventures

that will enable you to have the opportunity

to immerse yourself in spectacular

destinations around the world. Visit the

Galapagos, Baja, Hawaii Island, and more!
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's vegan, non-toxic line of 70+ modern nail polish shades includes a

collection inspired by the diversity of Northern California’s redwood forests, wild coastlines and

rolling ranch lands.

Use code  for a complimentary bottle of top coat on orders of $25+ through April 2022.

Are you excited to collaborate with talented
people and solve interesting problems? Do you
want to work on a team that will invest in your
personal and professional development? Read
on.
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[partner]

When you visit Maui County, you enter into

a relationship with the aina (land), waters,

and all the living things that inhabit them.

Mahalo for your pledge to travel with aloha.

#MalamaHawaii

Known as the land of �re and ice, this island
boasts climates ranging from arid deserts to
rain forests to a snow-capped mountain. Here
are the best things to do while you visit
— volcano tours, top snorkeling spots, hikes,
and more!
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Coolest Rooftop Dining in the Bay Area — Al Fresco Elevated, Literally

2022 Getties Readers' Choice Winners — The Best of the Bay Area

Two Beloved Carmel Boutique Hotels Just Got Even Better

Love Sushi? Enjoy it Even More With Our Sustainable Sushi Guide

What to Do in Northern California This Month

Reels For All the Feels Interests on Pinterest Get Face-to-Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Copyright © 2022 Local Getaways, All rights reserved.
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